
 
 
Here at Northumberland Parent Carer Forum, we are looking to reach out 
and get to know the people we will be serving, and to build our steering 
group.  
 
We are hosting a series of coffee mornings/evenings to try and engage 
SEND parents in our area, with a view to recruiting some of them to the 
steering group. We aim to have 3-4 representatives of the steering group 
per locality. 
 
Meetings will be held via GoToMeeting on the following dates for one 
hour: 
 
Monday 18th May 10am 
Tuesday 26th May 7:30pm 
Wednesday 3rd June 10:30pm 
Wednesday 10th June 7:30pm 
 
If you are working with a family and you happen to think this would be 
right up their street, please can you/they let me know by completing this 
online form: https://forms.gle/jAFMCMcLFJcdjQ3S7 
 
We look forward to meeting all the lovely people who will become our 
future members! 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Stephanie Ward 
on behalf of Northumberland Parent Carer Forum 
 
Find us on Facebook:  
 
Northumberland Parent Carer Forum 
www.facebook.com/northumberlandpcf/ 
 
 


